

TO:

Mayor and Council

FROM:

Gregory I. Guernsey, AICP, Director

Planning and Development Review Department

DATE:

July 27, 2012

SUBJECT:

Pedicab Storage and Dispatch – Postponement Request

Staff is requesting a postponement of the following item until the City Council meeting on September 27, 2012.

Conduct a public hearing and consider an ordinance amending Chapter 25-2 of the City Code to define a new land use "Pedicab Storage and Dispatch" and to identify the zoning districts in which the use is permitted.

The City of Austin is working to initiate a bicycle sharing program in 2013. Staff is requesting a postponement of this item to allow staff to ensure the proposed code amendment will include language that would accommodate facilities necessary for the bike sharing program.

Cc:

Marc A. Ott, City Manager

Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager